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27 Dogs Rescued from Deplorable Conditions in 
Southwest Houston 
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HOUSTON (July 10, 2025) — Twenty-seven dogs were rescued 
yesterday afternoon from hoarding and cruel confinement at a 
southwest Houston home near the 11,000 block of Caesar and Ashling.  
The rescue was made possible through the collaborative efforts of the 
Houston SPCA and Harris County Constable Precinct 1.  

Many of the dogs were found emaciated or underweight, covered in 
fleas and living in filthy wire kennels while some were roaming the 

property filled with scattered debris contaminated with urine and feces, creating an 
unsafe and inhumane environment. 

All the rescued animals were transported to the Houston SPCA where they received 
individualized veterinary examinations and began a nutritional refeeding program.   

“We rely heavily on our community to report animal cruelty,” said Dr. Roberta 
Westbrook, Chief Veterinarian at the Houston SPCA. “These reports are critical, and 
they save lives.”   

Animal cruelty is a crime, and the public is urged to report any suspected abuse or neglect. To report animal 
cruelty, call 713-869-7722 or visit houstonspca.org. 
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